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Dates for your diary: 
 Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 ESOL classes—

Tuesdays 1.00 p.m.  

 Year 4 British Mu-

seum trip— Wednes-

day 29th January  

 St Paul’s Cathedral 

service—Selected 

pupils, staff and gov-

ernors– Fri 31st Jan 

PM  

 O2 Young Voices— 

Selected pupils- Mon-

day 3rd February  

 Admissions meeting 

new Year 3  for 

Sept. 2020—Monday 

3rd Feb. 6.00 p.m. & 

Tues. 4th Feb. 9.00 

a.m.  

 Harry Potter 

Night—Thursday 

6th February 5.00 

p.m.—6.30 p.m. 

(Limited numbers) 

 FOTSA Quiz—

Friday 7th February 

7.00 p.m. (Tickets are 

on sale from both 

school offices) 
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TATE BRITAIN VISIT  
Year 4 enjoyed a great trip to the Tate Britain 

on Monday visiting Steve McQueen’s exhibi-

tion and seeing the photo taken when they 

were in Year 3 alongside photos of classes from 

3000 London schools. We reflected upon what 

it means to be a Londoner and explored how 

our Year 3’s have changed in such a short 

space of time! Thank you to the parents and 

carers who were able to support us on our trip. 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help raise money 

for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools.  

YEAR 6 IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM TRIP 
Year 6 pupils had an opportunity to travel back in time and ex-

perience life during World War 2. Children first began exploring 

the various galleries 

which showcased 

planes, shelters and hel-

mets used during 

the World Wars. Follow-

ing this, the piercing 

sounds of gun shots 

were fired as children 

walked through a model 

World War 1 trench.  

 

An incredibly insightful  day 

was experienced by all –   

returning home with lots of 

new learning about the    

topic.  
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CLASS LATES ATTENDANCE % 

3S 10 93.33 

3T 2 94.64 

3M 8 98.66 

4I 1 99.55 

4C 9 97.32 

4H 4 96.76 

5A 5 97.22 

5E 2 91.38 

5L 3 87.96 

6B 3 100 

6O 1 95.65 

6W 2 94.89 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week?   

 

CONGRATULATIONS to 4I who won the 

punctuality trophy yet again and 6B who won 

the attendance trophy with an amazing 

100%.  

BOCCIA TOURNAMENT  
On Wednesday 4 children took part in a  

Boccia Tournament. Considering they hadn’t 

had much training, they all tried their best 

and did very well. They had some tough op-

ponents, with one of our games being ex-

tremely close and losing out by a millimetre. 

All of them enjoyed themselves and wanted 

to play more games. Thank you to Mrs  

Sparwell and Miss Bell for their continued 

support. 

TEAM GB ATHLETE NATALIE DAVIES 
An elite gymnastics athlete, Natalie Davies visited SMAB this Thursday.  

She started the day off with an inspiring assembly of her journey, which started at 

the age of 8. A few children got up on stage 

and showed off their gymnastics skills,    

followed by an amazing effort from Mrs 

Lennon and Mr Upson performing a bal-

ance and a forward roll!  

 

Overall the children managed to raise a 

massive £950.00. We will be buying new kit 

and equipment for PE. A huge thank you 

and well done to everyone. A special thank 

you to Miss Bell for organising the event.  

 


